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Letters of Support

Vt4
i- o JNT WASHINGTON

May a 2022

Mayor AftabEuce:yal
City Manager John Curp
Members of City Council
City Hall, 801 Plum Street
Cincinnati. OH 45202

Re; Parking Overlay for Mt. Washington

Dear City of Cincinnati,

Mt. Washington Community Council supports establishing an Urban
Parking Overlay in the Mt. Washington business district.

Easing current parking requirements vrill be a benefit to our existing
businesses as well as allow us to attract new businesses to our
Neighborhood Business District and to be competitive with other
neighborhoods.

We also believe this wll encourage more neighbors to bike and walk to our
NBD which aligns with our primary goals for the NBD and supports our
Neighborhood Comprehensive Plan.

Sincerely,

iCissa Tofjue

Ellssa Pogue
President. Mt. Washington Communltv Council

Letter of Support from Mt. Washington's Community Council



MT. WASHINGTON COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (MWCDC)

May 9. 2022

MWCEX;

613-232-0373

mwcdcinfoOgmail.cafn

66&Q Ambar Avenue

Cincinnab. Ot<

46230-2817

Mayor Aftab PurevaJ
Members of Cincinnati City Councfl
John Curp. City Manager of Cirwinnatl
B01 Plum Street I Cincinnati. OH 45202

re: Urban Parking Overlay. Mt. Washington

To City Leaciersftip.

Mt Washington Community Development Corporation sinceraly
supports eatabliahing an Urban Parking Overlay District in the Mt

Washington busiriess district.

As vre work attract new arxJ varied businesses to our Neighborhood
Business District (NBD), we are consistently asked about parldng
availablity. While we are fortunate to have signi^cant free and pub
lic parking in our NBD. removing the barriers created by some of the
pa^ng restiiciions w8l make all of our commercial properties more
competitve and attractive.

We also believe this wlB encourage more neighbors to bike and
walk to our NBD which aiigne with our primary goals for the NBD
and supports our Neighborhood Comprehensive Plan.

We have presented and discussed this with our Ccmmuni^ CouncS,
business association and various business owners in our NBD and

have th^r enthusiastic support

Sincerely.

70c4td(f 0 'Hdil

Wendy L. O'Neal

President, Mt Washinton CDC



MT WASHIN6T0N

COMMUNITY UIIBAN REDEVELOPEMENT CORPORATION

Ml CM wont At'C. ClnCINNArt, OtI 4M>a

UWCURC.OAC

May 9, 2022

Mayor Aftab Pureval
Members of Cincinnati City Council
John Curp, City Ntanager of Cincinnati
801 Plum Street, | Cincinnati, OH 45202

CinciimRti MRyor Puieval, Members of Qcy Coondl eod Manager Cmp,

Mt. Washington Community Urban Redevelopment Corporation supports an Urban
Parking Overiay in our business district

Easing current parking requirements will be a beneft to our existing businesses as well
as allow us to attract new businesses to our Neighborhood Business District (NBD)
and allow ML Washington to be competitive with other neighborhoods.

We also believe this will encourage more neightjors to Wke and walk to our NBD which
aligns with our primary goals for the NBD and supports our Neighborhood
Comprehensive Plan.

Sincerely,

Jac^ Vifarcfo

Jack Vilardo
PxesidentNfWCURC
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